REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

. OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
DANGEROUS DRUGS BOARD

|
NOTICE OF AWARD

04 January 2022

Ms. Josie A. Climacosa

Vice President and Business Development Head
Rosehall Management Consultants, Inc.

Unit 1405 Prestige Tower, Emerald Avenue,
Ortigas Center, Pasig City

E

Dear Ms. Climacosa:

This is to inform you that your proposal for the Provision of Training and Consulting
Services for the Maintenance and Improvement of the DDB Secretariat's Quality
Management System (QMS) for a total Contract Price of Four Hundred Seventy
Thousand and Four Hundted Pesos (Php 470,400.00) inclusive of 12% VAT, as
submitted in accordance with the Request for Quotation and Terms of Reference, is
hereby accepted.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in
the space provided below. Please return one copy to the Dangerous Drugs Board c/o
the Bids and Awards Commiittee Secretariat.

Very truly yours,

Undersecretary E;{ . SAA A, CESE
Executive Director/

Head of the Procuring Entity

CONFORME: |
| acknowledge receipt of this notice on : 07 January 2022
Name of Authorized Representative : JOSIE A. CLIMACOSA

Signature of Authorized Representative  : %@m



